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I am in opposition to HB 3414 because it excludes protection for historic properties 

and sites in Oregon.  

Oregon needs to keep the original Goal 5 objectives to stay in place for full 

implementation by local governments within their UGB. 

Preserve our history thru our historic designated places in Oregon.  


